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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times:  State board won't rescind Keystone Landfill operating permit 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/state-board-won-t-rescind-keystone-landfill-operating-permit-
1.2267505 
 
Mentions 
 
Towanda Daily Review: After mystery ailments, couple pushing for answers 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/after-mystery-ailments-couple-pushing-for-
answers/article_af6ebd18-c760-11e7-8f36-6f650f56ea3f.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Stormwater transfer gets council’s OK 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/stormwater-transfer-gets-councils-ok/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Council member describes years of stormwater transfer process 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/council-member-describes-years-of-stormwater-
transfer-process/  
 
Bradford Era: DEP and United Refining achieve sulfur dioxide reductions 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-and-united-refining-achieve-sulfur-dioxide-
reductions/article_8f5e5886-c5ac-11e7-b121-3fe625b462f7.html  
 
Air 
 
Times Leader: Aftermath in Avoca  
http://www.timesleader.com/news/local/682151/the-aftermath-in-avoca-cancer-other-health-
problems-blamed-on-emissions 
 
Erie Times News: Warren’s United Refining Co. achieves sulfur dioxide reductions 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20171110/warrens-united-refining-co-achieves-sulfur-dioxide-reductions 
 
Bradford Era: DEP and United Refining achieve sulfur dioxide reductions  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-and-united-refining-achieve-sulfur-dioxide-
reductions/article_8f5e5886-c5ac-11e7-b121-3fe625b462f7.html 
 
GANT News: Continental Carbonic plant nearing completion 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/11/10/continental-carbonic-plant-nearing-completion/  
 
Post-Gazette: Reality check: Pittsburgh’s air is still highly toxic 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/11/12/Reality-check-Pittsburgh-s-air-is-still-highly-
toxic/stories/201711120024  
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Farming: Expert: Climate Change Here; Farmers Have to Deal With It 
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http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/expert-climate-change-here-farmers-have-to-deal-with-
it/article_ba96bfa5-9001-583f-8b7c-05e289e2ba58.html 
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Rejected by Gore's CRP 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12850497-74/rejected-by-gores-crp  
 
Allegheny Front: The Diversity Problem in the Oil and Gas Industry 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/the-diversity-problem-in-the-oil-and-gas-industry/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Centre County Gazette: Great Outdoors: Out of the comfort zone 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/great-outdoors-out-of-the-comfort-zone,1474455/  
 
Tribune-Review: Delay in Donegal Lake project will send fishermen casting elsewhere until 2020 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12923166-74/delay-in-donegal-lake-project-will-send-
fishermen-casting-elsewhere-until-2020  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh's URA transfers 555 acres of woodland to city for public park 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12930614-74/pittsburghs-ura-transfers-555-acres-of-woodland-to-
city-for-public-park  
 
Allegheny Front: This Guy is Literally Sucking the Life Out of Fish 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/this-guy-is-literally-sucking-the-life-out-of-fish/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Author Uses Pittsburgh as Model for Sustainable Future 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/author-uses-pittsburgh-as-model-for-sustainable-future/  
 
Energy 
 
WITF/NPR: Pittsburgh's Microgrids Technology Could Lead The Way For Green Energy 
https://www.npr.org/2017/11/12/563276003/pittsburghs-microgrids-technology-could-lead-the-way-
for-green-energy?_ga=2.190920610.967615740.1510580580-882895250.1471610849 
 
Centre County Gazette: University moves forward with plans for steam and chilled water plants 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/university-moves-forward-with-plans-for-steam-and-
chilled-water-plants,1474447/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Proposed energy rules saddle state consumers with billions 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2017/11/proposed-energy-rules-saddle-
state-consumers-with-billions/  
 
WESA: Pittsburgh's Microgrids Technology Could Lead The Way For Green Energy 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburghs-microgrids-technology-could-lead-way-green-energy#stream/0  
  
Post-Gazette: WorkZone: How women in energy are helping men to help them 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/11/13/women-in-energy-men-help-
Lynne-Hackedorn-Chevron-Appalachia-MARC-Stacey-Olson-Statoil-WorkZone/stories/201711120036  
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Washington County energy company services eyes growth in '17 and beyond  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/11/10/washington-county-energy-company-eyes-
growth-in-17.html  
 
Post-Gazette: West Virginia gets China energy deal that dwarfs state's GDP 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/11/09/West-Virginia-gets-China-
energy-deal-that-dwarfs-state-s-GDP/stories/201711090130 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
State Impact: DEP accused of neglecting cleanup of contaminated Chesco site 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/11/09/dep-accused-of-neglecting-cleanup-of-
contaminated-chesco-site/ 
 
Mining 
 
The Courier Express: Abandoned mine reclamation project underway in Sykesville  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/abandoned-mine-reclamation-project-underway-in-
sykesville/article_a1d4a1de-f050-55f5-81d4-6b57f0a3767e.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: QIDC holds biannual coal meeting 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/qidc-holds-biannual-coal-meeting/article_edd1e93e-
343f-5d10-baec-5257a6c3eea4.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Daily Local News: Sunoco looks to change plan, now wants to do trenches in Exton 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20171109/sunoco-looks-to-change-plan-now-wants-to-do-
trenches-in-exton?source=most_viewed 
 
Erie Times News: $86M pipeline planned for Erie, Ashtabula counties 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20171112/86m-pipeline-planned-for-erie-ashtabula-counties 
 
Allied News: 18 drilling violations, 34 permits issued  
http://www.alliednews.com/news/drilling-violations-permits-issued/article_b7997233-46c8-5058-b211-
6d52c185a5bf.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Shell gas plant will add 600 jobs 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20171104/BUSINESS01/711039893 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Eminent domain, environmental protection and religious freedom 
converge over pipeline 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171110/CPBJ01/171109847/eminent-domain-environmental-
protection-and-religious-freedom-converge-over-pipeline 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Group Challenging Drilling Law in Pittsburgh Suburb  
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https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/11/10/group-challenging-drilling-law-in-pittsburgh-
suburb/?_ga=2.244938509.967615740.1510580580-882895250.1471610849 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Pickett pleased royalty issue moves to House floor 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-11-
09/Local_News/Pickett_Pleased_Royalty_Issue_Moves_to_House_Floor.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Legislator wants landowners protected if tax passes 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/legislator-wants-landowners-protected-if-tax-
passes/  
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Anti-fracking argument not sound 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12867280-74/anti-fracking-argument-not-sound  
 
Post-Gazette: 'No is no is no': A tiny township's fight against oil and gas waste disposal 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/11/13/Grant-Township-Indiana-
County-Pennsylvania-fight-oil-gas-waste-disposal-underground-shale-fracking/stories/201711120039  
 
The Allegheny Front: Group Challenging Drilling Law in Pittsburgh Suburb 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/group-challenging-drilling-law-in-pittsburgh-suburb/ 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Gas drilling is industrial activity that affects homeowners' property values 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/11/11/Gas-drilling-is-industrial-activity-that-
affects-homeowners-property-values/stories/201711110071  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Post-Gazette: A mock reactor, a few expensive lasers, and the future of nuclear power in a Harmarville 
Lab 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/11/10/A-mock-reactor-a-few-
expensive-lasers-and-the-future-of-nuclear-power-in-a-Harmarville-lab/stories/201711080018  
 
Waste 
  
Daily Collegian: One group sorts nearly 25 tons of material per game:  Here’s how the tailgate fields fix 
recycling issues 
 http://www.collegian.psu.edu/football/article_e803202c-c4e7-11e7-a83e-6739fc486029.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: No more bins in Bald Eagle Township 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/11/no-more-bins-in-bald-eagle-township/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Commissioners back $17 landfill bond; disposal area to be expanded 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/11/commissioners-back-17m-revenue-bond/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Fee for collection of electronics begins Jan. 1 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/11/fee-for-collection-of-electronics-begins-jan-1/  
 
Citizens’ Voice: Contamination at Keystone landfill draws concern from state board 
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http://citizensvoice.com/news/contamination-at-keystone-landfill-draws-concern-from-state-board-
1.2267416  
 
Water 
 
Allied News: Water tower opens up for Buhl event  
http://www.alliednews.com/news/crime/water-tower-opens-up-for-buhl-event/article_78979774-
4e97-5b0d-a59d-5a2cad6d969e.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Water safe at Moniteau HS 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20171103/NEWS01/711039929 
 
The Clarion News: Farmington crafting sewage sludge removal plan  
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_55113808-4eb7-55de-963b-
f9fd3217bf54.html?referer_url=/news/frontpage/article_55113808-4eb7-55de-963b-f9fd3217bf54.html 
 
The Record Argus News: County, borough would have to collaborate on Lancaster Ave. bridge  
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-10-
12/Front_Page/County_borough_would_have_to_collaborate_on_Lancas.html 
 
The Record Argus News: Authority: Proposed legislation could hurt customers’ water rates  
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-10-
12/News/Authority_Proposed_legislation_could_hurt_customer.html 
 
Pennlive: Harrisburg embarks on major Third Street overhaul, stormwater improvements 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/11/harrisburg_3rd_street_overhaul.html#incart_river_index 
 
Altoona Mirror: Sewer project protests continue 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/11/sewer-project-protests-continue/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Rt. 22 project near Canoe Creek set 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/11/rt-22-project-near-canoe-creek-set/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Carlisle council OKs contract to develop stormwater utility fee 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/carlisle-council-oks-contract-to-develop-
stormwater-utility-fee/article_45bcbf54-e158-5b87-b6a9-3ba32ecb1656.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Local groundwater quality study adds to U.S. research 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/11/local-groundwater-quality-study-adds-to-u-s-
research/  
 
Centre Daily Times: PA Supreme Court won’t hear residents’ appeal in Toll Brothers lawsuit 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article184147671.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Symposium addresses river health 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/734605/  
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http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20171103/NEWS01/711039929
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http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/11/harrisburg_3rd_street_overhaul.html#incart_river_index
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/11/sewer-project-protests-continue/
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/11/rt-22-project-near-canoe-creek-set/
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/carlisle-council-oks-contract-to-develop-stormwater-utility-fee/article_45bcbf54-e158-5b87-b6a9-3ba32ecb1656.html
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http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/11/local-groundwater-quality-study-adds-to-u-s-research/
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/11/local-groundwater-quality-study-adds-to-u-s-research/
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article184147671.html
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/11/734605/


Clearfield Progress-News: Burnside Borough Council takes action on several matters related to broken 
water meters 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/burnside-borough-council-takes-action-on-several-matters-
related-to/article_ea03be97-00b7-562e-b782-2321b7f47495.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Trib editorial: PWSA board hikes rates, conflict remains 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/12929747-74/trib-editorial-pwsa-board-hikes-rates-conflict-
remains 
 
NEXT Pittsburgh: A wake-up call about our water problem: ‘The time to act is now.’ 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/stefani-pashman-on-pwsa-problems/ 
 
Post=Gazette: Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority has put customers in a terrible situation 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/11/12/Pittsburgh-Water-and-Sewer-Authority-has-
put-customers-in-a-terrible-situation/stories/201711120045 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Butler Eagle: Medical marijuana industry growing in Butler 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20171111/NEWS01/711119881 
 
Lancaster Farming: Add Christmas Tree Grinch to Spotted Lanternfly Threat 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/add-christmas-tree-grinch-to-spotted-lanternfly-
threat/article_825e0847-0a39-5985-98d0-dd8d6d8fdfe6.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Summit seeks local action on sustainability goals framed by U.N. 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/pittsburgh-company-news/2017/11/10/Covestro-sustainability-
summit-THINC30-call-to-action-Pittsburgh-CSR-corporate-social-responsibility/stories/201711100044  
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